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To Whom It May Concern:

My law firm would like to order a copy of the State Medicaid Plan. I have enclosed a check in
the amount of $150.00. If there are any questions or concerns, please reply to the address above
or by calling 704-331-2352.

Sincerely,

Medounuu

Melanie Creech
Technical Service Librarian
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April 19, 2011

Ms. Melanie Creech

Technical Service Librarian

Moore and Van Allen, PLLC

100 North Tryon Street, Suite 4700
Charlotte, North Carolina 28202-4003

Re: South Carolina Medicaid Title XIX State Plan

Dear Ms. Creech:

Enclosed is the copy of the South Carolina Medicaid Title XIX State Plan you

requested in your letter of March 29, 2011. | am sorry for the delay in your

request. You will also receive all of the updates as they are approved by CMS.

If you have any questions, feel free to contact me at (803) 898-2503.
Na_s /
Elizabeth F. Hutto
Administrative Coordinator
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P.O. Box B206 » Columbia, South Carolina 29202-8206
(803) 898-2503 - Fax (803) 255-8235



